
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: lcasolo@stamfordct.gov

MAYOR 
DAVID MARTIN

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS
MARK McGRATH

Email: MMcGrath1@StamfordCT.gov

October 12, 2021

To: Vineeta Mathur  Associate Planner

From: 

Subject:

  - Text Change

        The Engineering Bureau of the City of Stamford has reviewed the above-mentioned application for text 

change and has determined that the proposal has no impact on any authority of this department.  However, any 

proposed signage shall not obstruct sight distance.

      

        Thank you for the opportunity to review this application and if you have any questions, please call me at 

(203)977-6165.

Susan Kisken P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 221-28

Reg. No. 211
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